
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/24/2019 8:00:00 AM

First name: Jan

Last name: Buker

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Comments to oppose modification to the Roadless Rule

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

PLEASE.... clear cutting in our beautiful forests shows disregard for their spectacular nature. Please don't allow it

in Tongass National Forest. Treading softly on federal lands is a much better, more careful way to manage them.

 

Sincerely,

 

Jan Buker

 

Lincoln, VT 05443
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